OFFICEOFTHE GOVERNOR

KAY IVEY GOVERNOR



ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND COMMUNITY AFFAIRS

KENNETH W. BOSWELL DIRECTOR

STATE OF ALABAMA

March 30, 2021

MEMORANDUM

TO:

All Interested Parties

FROM:

Kenneth W. Boswell

Director

SUBJECT:

Alabama's Emergency Solutions Grants (ESG) Program

PY2021 ESG Grant Application Workshop and ESG Grant Application Submission Deadline

The ADECA Community and Economic Development Division (CED Division) will conduct the PY2021 ESG Program Grant Application Workshop on Tuesday, April 13, 2021. This will be a "virtual" workshop that will begin at 9:00 a.m. and conclude at approximately 1:00 p.m. All persons who desire to participate in this virtual workshop should pre-register with ADECA by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, April 7, 2021 by calling Kim Martin at (334) 353-3151 or by emailing her at kim.martin@adeca.alabama.gov.

The workshop's dial-in access information is as follows:

Join by phone

1-415-655-0001 US Toll

Join by meeting number

Meeting number (access code): 133 498 9234

Meeting password: fdDNftQ42E3

Tap to join from a mobile device (attendees only)

1-415-655-0001,,1334989234## US Toll

Join from a video system or application

Dial 1334989234@algov.webex.com

You can also dial 173.243.2.68 and enter your meeting number.

Join using Microsoft Lync or Microsoft Skype for Business

Dial 1334989234.algov@lync.webex.com

Beginning April 13, 2021, the CED Division will post the PY2021 ESG application workshop information online at the ADECA website (www.adeca.alabama.gov). Please note that ADECA will not be publishing this information in paper format for the PY2021 year.

The workshop is accessible to persons with disabilities. Persons with disabilities or special needs who may require special materials, services, or assistance should notify Ms. Martin by phone, email, or in writing at ADECA's CED Division, P.O. Box 5690, Montgomery, Alabama 36103-5690 when pre-registering for the workshop.

Please note the 2021 ESG Grant Application submission deadline is Friday, May 28, 2021 at 12:00 noon.

If there are any questions concerning this matter, please call Mr. Shabbir Olia at (334) 242-5468, or email him at shabbir.olia@adeca.alabama.gov. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

KWB:SAO:km